

St. Mary's Secondary School, Charleville

Excellence in Education since 1838

Dear Parent

We hope this letter finds you and yours safe, healthy, and well. We hope your return to school has been enjoyable. It's great to be back with friends! We are delighted that you have chosen our school and we look forward to welcoming you in August 2021.

We have a number of exciting developments for you;

- 1. We have added trousers to our uniform. These will available next month
- 2. We have added a sky blue fleece for under your jackets and a sky blue hat

St Mary's is a digital school and we use Google's G Suite for learning. Enclosed with this letter is an envelope that contains your unique details to your St Mary's digital workspace. We suggest you log in immediately to ensure you can access this. We would also be delighted to help you through this process any evening this week, in our school.

Chromebooks are own chosen device that we use every day. You will use these devices in all your classes in first year. You will receive details on how to enter a raffle for one of these fabulous new devices soon.



We also enclose a Wellbeing activity for you. We would be delighted if you would colour the Easter themed piece and bring it to our school where a surprise awaits everyone. We will also have a prize for the overall winner!

We look forward to meeting with you when you drop in your **Easter Colouring Entry**. In the meantime, enjoy our school on social media.







Yours sincerely

Maighréad Finn Principal